
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives Mr. Turhan Mufti

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

Mr. Turhan Mufti and discussed victories in Tal Afar and the resettlement of displaced families

Monday 28/8/2017.
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His eminence stressed the importance of investing victory in Tal Afar and achieving community

peace, pointed out the importance of reconstruction and taking into consideration the

sacrifices of the liberators and the situation of their cities, which devoted all their

resources to liberate the city.
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His eminence also stressed that Kirkuk should remain a city for all Iraqis, expressed

confidence in the of finding a solution if there is a will, stressed that the Al- Hikma

National Movement is opens to all and everyone who enjoys honesty and efficiency and agrees

with the the Al- Hikma National Movement under national framework that guarantees the rights of

all.


